
STATE OF CALIFORNIA JERRY BROWN, Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
r,J* VAN Ml*'-, AVI NUh 
ts'j nwiC'Sr~ PA A4l~r xv, 

January 3, 2011 

Michael Allman, President and Chief 
Executive Officer 
Southern California. Gas Company 
555 West Fifth Street 
1 w Anceles, C'A Cool 3 

Jessie Knight, Jr., Chairman and Chief 
Executive Officer 
San. Diego I ia> & Electric Company 
8326 Century Park Court 
San Diego, < A'Clffi 

Jeffrey Shaw, Chief Executive Officer 
Southwest Gas Corporation 
5241 spring Mountain Ed 
PO Box 91510 
las Vegas, NV 89193 

Re: CPiJC InptenctttatioB of the National Transportation Safety Beard's Safety 
Recommendation P-10-7 elated January 3, 2011 

Dear Sirs; 

Today the National 1 tansportation Safety Board p'N I SB") issued Safety Recommendations 
regarding the Pacific Gas and Electric. Company natural gas pipeline failure, explosion, and fire that 
occurred in San Bruno, California, on September 9. 2010 (copy enclosed). 

Please pay particular attention to NTSB recommendations to PG&E entitled F-10-2, P-10-3, and P-
10-4. Please report to me by February 1,2011, detailing the steps you will take proactively to 
implement corrective actions as appropriate for your natural gas transmission pipeline systems 
located in California. 

1 have also enclosed copies of today's directive from me to PG&E that implements NTSB Safety 
Recommendation P-lb-5. 

Enclosures: NTSB"* Safety RaronHnendalions to PHMSA, PG&h, Ci'UC - Januaiy 3,2011 
CPUC's Directive to PG&E - Januaiy 3,2011 

S 

Paul Clanmi 
Executive Director 

SB GT&S 0374948 


